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Dear Laura Gilpin:

I certainly hope that you saw "Why the Rainbow"
BBC film on the nuclear physicist Fred Young.

You recall when I had the long conversation with 
you regarding filming on the Navajo Reservation,
After Fred's mother left her Ute (second) husband, 
they returned to live with her family in Monument 
Valley, Also, more of the family lived at Round 
Rock.

This article is from PUEBLO NEWS and differs re­
markably from an Anglo review in ALBUQUERQUE JOURNAL. 

Thought it would interest you.

Warm regards,


